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Naomi has a decade of experience in the realms of advocacy, civic 
engagement and nonprofit leadership. Her journey in the energy 
sector began in 2020, where she embarked on a path driven by 
her commitment to sustainability and equity. Initially rooted in the 
nonprofit world, Naomi’s passion led her to assume the 
role of Director of Policy and Government Affairs at the 
Denver Foundation. Additionally, she is the Co-chair of the 
Sustainable Transportation Committee for the City and County of Denver, a position aimed 
at helping the city meet its climate goals while navigating barriers, seizing opportunities, 
and utilizing resources. She also sits on the boards of numerous organizations to which 
she offers her expertise.

Naomi is continually engaged in the clean energy transition at both state and city levels, and acts 
as a valuable resource, offering her insights to nonprofits and partners alike. At the beginning of 
this year, Naomi was named one of Denver Business Journal’s 40 Under 40 for reaching a high 
level of achievement for both her professional and volunteer work within the Denver community. 

Naomi’s personal commitment to sustainability, including the adoption of an electric vehicle 
and the electrification of her home, highlights her dedication to walking the talk and inspiring 
others to do the same. Both her professional expertise and personal endeavors have 
positioned Naomi as a trusted resource and advocate among her peers. 

Motivated by societal shifts, organizational potential, and a sense of responsibility towards 
marginalized communities, Naomi remains committed to her pursuit of justice and opportunity. 
In 2024, her sights are set on seizing federal funding opportunities and broadening 
engagement to support impactful change to governmental policy.

For Naomi, the recognition of receiving the Sisters in Energy Award goes beyond her personal 
achievements. It serves as a conduit for increased representation in an industry where Black 
women remain underrepresented. With humility and gratitude, Naomi acknowledges the 
collective support from mentors and sponsors who believed in her abilities and pushed her 
forward. As she continues to lead by example, Naomi’s impact will create pathways towards 

a more sustainable and equitable future for all. 


